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“Continuing to Build Positive and Effective Learning Communities” 

Joyce Carmine, Ed. D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

 
 

 
September 14, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians; 
 
There was a water main break on Blackhawk Street across from the school this morning.  Water 
was restored to the school this afternoon however the school will be under a boil order for 
Friday.  This means the restrooms are operational however we will provide bottled drinking 
water for students until the boil order is lifted.   
 
Due to the boil order, the foodservice company was unable to provide lunch.  Today and 
tomorrow, McDonald’s Hamburgers were provided to the students with chips, fruit and 
veggies.  
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your child’s teacher or Ms. Pumphrey, the 
building principal at 708-668-9500. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Ericka Patterson 

Dr. Ericka Patterson 
Associate Superintendent 
 
 


